RECRUITMENT OF AN INDIVIDUAL CONSULTANT IN CHARGE OF THE DESIGN, DEVELOPMENT, AND Dt
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The Niger Basin Authority (NBA) has obtained from the African Development Bank (AfDB)
through the Green Climate Fund (GCF) a grant to cover the cost of the Integrated Programme
for Development and Adaptation to Climate Change in the Niger Basin (PIDACC/BN) Regional
Component and intends to use part of the sums granted under this Grant to finance the
Recruitment of an Individual Consultant in charge of the design, development, and deployment
of an integrated, bilingual institutional web portal of the Niger Basin Authority (NBA), as part of
the implementation of the PIDACC/BN PROGRAM (REGIONAL COMPONENT).

Interested consultants can obtain additional information including the Terms of Reference (ToR)
of the mission to the Regional Coordination Unit of PIDACC/BN at the technical direction of
ABN B. P.: 729, NIAMEY (Niger); Tel.: +227 20 31 53 75; E-mail:
seydou.seyni@bassin-niger.org and abdou.maman@bassin-niger.org located in Haro banda in
Niamey, Republic of Niger.

Office opening hours: Monday to Thursday: 09:00 to 17:30 local time (GMT+1) and Friday from
09:00 to 12:00 local time (GMT+1),

Expressions of interest written in French must be sent in paper or electronically to the address
mentioned below no later than October 04, 2023, at 10 a.m. sharp and expressly mention
"RECRUITMENT OF AN INDIVIDUAL CONSULTANT IN CHARGE OF THE DESIGN,
DEVELOPMENT, AND DEPLOYMENT OF A BILINGUAL INTEGRATED INSTITUTIONAL
WEB PORTAL OF THE ABN". The opening of the envelopes will take place the same day at
10:30 am in the conference room of the NBA Technical Directorate.

Download the Notice of Expression of Interest
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